
From: Fitzsimmons, Ian 

Sent: 13 August 2020 15:06 

To: CAT 

Subject:Piwherry School. 

I fully support the Community Asset Transfer of the Pinwherry School to Pinmore and Pinwherry  

Community. They have been needing a new Community building for a while. . 

 

Yours Cllr. Ian Fitzsimmons Girvan and South Carrick. 


